ARCHDIOCESE OF

PNEW ORLEANS

School Food and Nutrition Services of New Orleans, Inc.

T All School Principals

From: Janet S. Sanderson
Chief Operating Officer

Date: November 26, 2018
Subject: No Longer Accepting Coins Effective January 1, 2019

School Food and Nutrition Services (SFNS) emailed a letter to all principals on
November 8, 2018. The letter stated that SFNS will no longer accept cash effective
January 1, 2019. Upon further discussion with Capital One, SFNS will continue to
accept cash, but only cash bills will be accepted. Coins will not be accepted effective
January 1, 2019.

Parents/guardians will be required to make payments with a check, online payment or
with cash bills only. SFNS would like you to communicate the above information to all
parents and guardians.

If there are any questions or concerns, please contact Janet Sanderson at
(504)596-3450.
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